DWYER INDUSTRIES, INC.
600 NORTH SHEPHERD DRIVE
SUITE 420
HOUSTON, TEXAS  77007
www.dwyerindustries.com


March 17,  2014


To Our Valued Customers,

Due to increased costs from our suppliers, we are announcing a price increase of 8% on all 150# and 300# Import Malleable Iron Pipe Fittings effective May 1, 2014.    All orders received by the close of business on Wednesday, April 30, 2014 will not be subject to this increase.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The new Price List: Malleable Iron Fittings  05/14 can soon be found on our website www.dwyerindustries.com in both pdf and excel formats. 

We appreciate your understanding and we will continue to do our best to service your piping product requirements.   Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,



Steve Dwyer
President
